
Second Resolution 
 
The prices in the bar for beers, wines and spirits should be in line with those in local public houses in 
the area. 
 
 
Proposed by Simon Calrow  
Seconded by Nigel Eastwood 
 
Explanation 
 
For many years the price of our drinks was comparable with local pubs such as the Dog and Gun. In 
order to conserve margins prices have now crept up and we are at least 10% more expensive than 
the local pubs. When compared with local sporting clubs the differential is far greater. For instance 
pint of lager is £1.00 cheaper at Fordhouses Cricket Club. 
 
Members are going elsewhere, there are very few new faces in the bar in the evenings this lack of 
footfall also impacts on our restaurant takings. 
 
Our members are paying £660 a year, this is the main income stream of the club. Members should 
not be paying premium bar prices on top of this. 
 


